
Dear Property Owner; 
 

Re: Constructed Prior to 1978 
 

According to the State Assessments, if your property 
was constructed before 1978. Due to the construction 
year, MDE requires your property to be registered and a 
LEAD FREE Certification to be issued. Other 
requirements are listed on the MDE website. 
 

http://www.mde.state.md.us/programs/land/
leadpoisoningprevention/Pages/index.aspx 
 

You may also contact the Maryland Department of the 
Environment, Lead Poisoning Prevention Program at 
410 537-3825 or 1 800 776-2706 for additional 
information.  This link is for a list of lead inspectors. 
 
http://www.mde.state.md.us/programs/Land/
LeadPoisoningPrevention/InspectorsandContractors/
Pages/Programs/LandPrograms/LeadCoordination/
inspectorsContractors/index.aspx 
 

Registration and Certification will need to be submitted 

with your Rental Property application. 
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